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BY EMAIL  

November 16, 2021 

Ravi Baichan 
General Manager 
Tillsonburg Hydro Inc. 
200 Broadway, 2nd Floor 
Tillsonburg ON  N4G 5A7 
rbaichan@haltonhillshydro.com 

Dear Mr. Baichan:  

Re: Tillsonburg Hydro Inc. (Tillsonburg Hydro) 
Application for 2022 Rates 
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2021-0059 

This letter is in response to your letter to the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) dated 
November 15, 2021, requesting an extension to the date for the filing of Tillsonburg 
Hydro’s 2022 IRM application from November 24, 2021 to December 2021.  

The OEB grants Tillsonburg Hydro’s request for an extension to December 13, 2021. 

If you have any questions in relation to this matter, please contact Marc Abramovitz, at 
Marc.Abramovitz@oeb.ca. 

Yours truly, 

Original Signed By 

Christine E. Long 
Registrar 
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